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Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions to 
work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us” page on 
our website at vitgoldcorp.com/contact/work-for-us/ and 
send your resume to greatpeoplework@vitgoldcorp.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine, now in production, is part 
of Victoria’s 100-per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kilometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within  
the traditional territory of the First Nation of 
Na-Cho Nyak Dun. The property is accessible 
by road year-round and is connected to Yukon 
Energy Corp’s electrical grid. The mine will be  
a significant contributor to Yukon employing 
350 to 400 people. 

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

LIKE OUR FELLOW YUKONERS, THE VICTORIA GOLD TEAM IS 
CONTINUOUSLY MONITORING AND RESPONDING TO THE RAPIDLY 
AND EVER-CHANGING COVID-19 PANDEMIC IN ORDER TO 
MAINTAIN THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF OUR EMPLOYEES  
AND THE COMMUNITIES IN WHICH WE OPERATE. 

We extend our sincere appreciation to the Yukon Government and  
the First Nation of Nacho-Nyak Dun as they navigate the COVID-19 
crises on behalf of their citizens’ health and welfare and overwhelming 
fears surrounding economic uncertainty. 

Our Eagle Gold Mine operating procedures and COVID-19 Prevention 
protocols, today as will continue into the future, are up-to-date and 
aligned with recommendations and advice from Canada’s Public Agency 
of Health and Yukon’s Chief Medical Officer of Health (CMOH), as well  
as the World Health Organization (WHO) and the medical community. 

We join governments and agencies around the territory and around 
the world as we work together to stem the spread of COVID-19. 
Victoria appreciates the particular risks that COVID-19 presents to our 
dispersed work force and to Yukon’s remote communities where access 
to health services may be geographically challenging. 

“Victoria is committed to keeping

our employees and contractors

informed and updated on the

COVID-19 pandemic and to continue

our engagement with governments

and communities to help uphold 

the health and safety of Yukoners.” 

- �JOHN MCCONNELL  |  PRESIDENT & CEO, VICTORIA GOLD CORP.

Eagle Gold Mine Update

In order seek out and receive the most 
current information possible, Victoria Gold 
encourages all Yukoners to reference 
Yukon Government’s COVID-19 web site at 
yukon.ca/en/health-and-wellness/health-
concerns-diseases-and-conditions/find-
information-about-coronavirus-covid  
and we wish you and your families  
strength and perseverance during  
this very challenging time.


